
19/10/2024 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

 

We are excited to announce the much awaited “Bosco Fair 2024”, a lively carnival that 

unites our student and parent community for a day of joy, fun and shared purpose. It will be 

held on Saturday 9th November 2024.  

 

This vibrant event features exciting 'chance games' with wonderful prizes, delicious food 

items and meaningful gifts, all aimed at, to support our bright yet financially 

disadvantaged students to help them achieve their dreams. 

 

We cordially invite you to be a part of this noble cause by sponsoring THREE or more 

beautiful gifts for the chance games. Items such as pens, sketch pens, crayons, highlighters, 

storybooks, coloring books, fancy keychains, soap, soap boxes, shampoo, pouches, hair clips, 

hair bands, nail polish, handkerchiefs, bangles, earrings, fancy chains, toothpaste, lip balm 

moisturizers, lunch boxes & new dress materials can be donated. Gifts need not be wrapped.  

 

Please hand over these gifts to the class teacher of your child on or before 01 Nov. 2024. 

 

Students of KG & LP sections must come with their parents to enjoy the canteen/tuck shop 

or to participate in Bosco Fair games.  

 

Parents/Students interested in bringing homemade food items for the tuck shop should 

inform the class teacher by November 1, 2024.  

 

SCHEDULE FOR BOSCO FAIR (09/11/2024) 

08.00am-08.30am: Preparation for Bosco fair  

08:30am-12:15pm: Bosco Fair 

12.30pm: Bosco fair ends, departure home 

 

School bus will be available, to and fro, for students on 09/11/2024. 

 

We greatly appreciate your support and look forward to your participation in making this 

event a memorable one. 

 

Warm regards, 

Fr. Kuriakose Shasthamkala, sdb 

Principal 

 


